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Rise up, take courage and do it
Ezra 10:4

Dear Parents and Carers,

This week we have been really 
proud of the children who have 
done Y2 SATs, Y1 phonic screen 
and Y4 x table check. They have 
all tried their best and we are very 
proud of them.  On Tuesday 1  July, st

we will be having our transition day 
when the children will get to know their 
new classes. Please bring them to school 
as you would normally do for the start of the day. The new teacher
will dismiss the children  at the end of the day, so please make sure
you know where to collect from. At the end of this day, your child’s
new class teacher will be around so you you can talk to them and
meet them too.

Reception: Miss Hancock and Mrs Aspin

Year 1: Miss Esmes
Year 2: Mr Oxley
Year 3: Miss Holmes
Year 4: Mrs Grant
Year 5: Mrs Mellow
Year 6: Mrs Binney

Madame Roux will continue to cover PPA and teach P.E. music and
French to the whole school.

Many thanks, Mrs. Burgess   Happy Weekend!
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Tuesday 17  June - Year 1  th

trip - Millennium Gallery

Monday 23  June - rd

Crucial Crew - Y6 trip

Friday 27  June - Sports Dayth

Tuesday July 1  - Transition
Day in school

st

Dates for
your Diary
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Year 6

Y6 have started looking at the art of Dale Chihuly and the
amazing 3D art that he creates through blown glass. 

In their stage, children progressed from their Y5 learning
to think carefully about what image would be seen when
they looked into their armature. 

They used intentional design and colours and thought
carefully about building up their image.

WELL I’LL BE
BLOWN!



Year 2

Year 2 had a fantastic day at Flamborough!
The sun was shining and we enjoyed
exploring the coast. The children went
rock pooling, collected litter from the
beach and learned all about marine life.

Year 2’s Wonderful
Trip to Flamborough!

We also visited the Living Seas
Centre, where the staff praised our
pupils for their excellent behaviour

It was a brilliant day filled with learning, fun and
adventure. A big thank you to everyone who
helped make it so special!



Year 1

We’re so

Well Done Year 1 for Completing Your Phonics 
Screening Check! 🌟📚

A huge congratulations to all our Year 1 children 
for completing their Phonics Screening Check 
this week! We are so proud of the hard work, 
focus, and determination they have shown 
in preparing for and taking part in the check.

The children approached each session with a positive attitude and gave it their
very best effort. Their confidence in sounding out and blending words has really
shone through, and it’s been fantastic to see how much progress they’ve made.

Well done, Year 1 – you’ve done yourselves and your teachers proud! 🎉👏

of the hard work, focus
and determination

PROUDPROUD
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Y6  are class winners this week with an 96.9%! WELL DONE!

Our whole school
attendance for the
week 94.03% 

All classes that
achieved 97% and
above  will get an extra
10 minute break.

WELL DONE  Y6

Well done to the Y6 children who represented St Mary's in the
Y5/6 Girls finals at the SUFC training ground. The girls played
really well and came second in the bronze cup league.

On Thursday afternoon, Miss MacMahon, told the whole
school we had achieved 100% attendance. This is amazing.
To mark this, all classes were offered an extra 10 mins play.



Fostering a 
love of stories

Year 3

Year 3 visited the school library this week and exploring
shelves filled with exciting books. 

They eagerly selected their favourites, taking them out to
read quietly cozy corners, fostering their love of stories
and enhancing their reading skills.

Tickets on sale soon!

https://sheffieldswiftnetwork.org/


FS2 children really enjoyed reading
to the Year 6 children. 

They showed them how they could
segment and blend words. 

The children also answered
questions about what they read

FS2

Reading 
with a little help 
from Y6


